
From: Mark Davidson <mdavidson@msa-ps.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 1:57 PM 
To: Neitzel, Grant D - DNR 
Cc: jacksplace.superior@gmail.com 
Subject: Status update 1917 Tower Avenue - BRRTS #02-16-000144 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. 

 

Mr. Netzel, 
This email is to inform you that MSA has been contacted by Ms. Karen Geegan, a Responsible Party for 
the former Clothes Basket site located at 1917 Tower Avenue, Superior, Wisconsin.  MSA will be 
reviewing the historical data for the site and will be submitting a work plan for approval to the WDNR 
for additional investigation at the site in the near future.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 
Thanks, 
Mark 
 

 

  Mark Davidson, PG | Senior Project Hydrogeologist 
MSA Professional Services, Inc. 

100% Employee Owned 

+1 (218) 499-3184 
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